HFW Holdings Limited

May 15, 2024

Mayor Amy Martin
Councillor Kim Huffman
Norfolk County Councillors
Norfolk County, Ontario

Re: Growth Study
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express support for the urban boundary expansions proposed by county staff and
council in Norfolk County. Waterford and other towns in Norfolk County are in desperate need
of the growth opportunities that boundary expansions will provide. We cannot hope to have
attainable housing without building more homes. Additionally, the investment in the community
by developers such as |} encourage economic growth both in the near term and
long term.

Regards,

Gary Brasenell
Vice President





